‘:A MITTEE, LONDON. %j M@f TeLerHones, CITY 8160,8161 & 8162.
Llopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

7L, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.

26th July, 1913.

Dear Sirs,
With reference to the classification in this

Society's Register Book of the steamer "PORTO-SEGURO", I beg
to remind you that letters relative tothe survey of the sorew
ghafts, which became due on this vessel in September, 1913, were
addressed to you from this Office on the 20th February and 24th
May last, and that no reply has been receiv-d to these
communications.

In ths eircumstances, the Committee, who have

had the case under consideration, direct me to say that as the
survey in question is now so long overdue they must ask you
to make definite arrangements for it to be held without further
delay, in order to entitle the vessel to retain her class in
the Register Book. I shall therefore be obliged if you will
kindly let me know, for the Committee's information, what steps
you propose making in the matter.
I am, Dear 3irs,
Yours faithfully,
. Messrs., Empreza Nav,Bahiana,

B AH I A, Brazil,

065709/~oof’725‘- oo YO

Secretary.




